Diocese of Dallas

3915 LEMMON AVENUE POST OFFICE BOX 19507, DALLAS, TEXAS 75

February 12, 1985

FEB 2 0 1985 CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE

The Most Rev. Bernard F. Law Archdiocese of Boston 212: Commonwealth Ave. Brighton, MA 02135

Dear Archbishop Law:

I want to take this opportunity to express my gratitude for your generosity in sharing Father Paul Shanley's talents with us by allowing him to address the clergy and the faithful of the Diocese of Dallas on October 26 and 27, 1984. His presentation expanded the scope of the clergy and faithful of this diocese regarding those who need to feel the reality of the "good news."

Father Shanley made a positive impact on us in many ways. We appreciated, especially, his sensitivity, both to the official position of the Church and to the pastoral needs of our faithful and clergy as they proceed to minister to the members of the "Body of Christ" who are homosexual.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ Thomas Tochage

Thomas Tschoepe Bishop of Dallas

ARCHBISHOP'S RESIDE!

RECEIVE

FEB 15 1985

RCAB 00756

NOT ACKNOWLEDGED AT ARCHBISHOP'S REGILERUE OFFICE OF THE SECRETAR